MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

L <]
FROM: M. I. Brodie, Presi@%ﬂ'&
DATE: July 23, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0360
City Streets — Closing — Two Portions of Penn Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 09-0360, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing a portion of
Penn Street, extending from Lombard Street to Redwood Street.

BDC has reviewed the proposed Bill and supports the proposed ordinance. The closing
of the streets will allow the City to sell Penn Street allowing for the expansion of the R. Adams
Cowley Shock Trauma Center.

The BDC recommends favorable consideration of this Bill.
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